
The WA Primary Health Alliance wants to know what culturally safe health care

looks like to Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples. 

Kambarang Services are holding a community consultation session in Kalgoorlie to

hear your thoughts. 
We hope you can join us. 

Date: 2 June 2022
Time: 10am to 12pm  
Where: Maku Stadium 

To register your interest to attend the community consultation session, or if you have

any questions please contact Charmaine Champion on 0477 979 603 or Rose

Walley on 0455 271 332. 

If you are attending the consultation session, and are not being paid by an

organisation to do so, you will be eligible for a $75 reimbursement for your time and

contribution. 
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